
NOTICE 

The City Council of the City of Van Alstyne, Texas, will conduct 

a public hearing on September 7, 2021 at 6:00 P.M., at the Van 

Alstyne City Hall, 152 N Main Dr., Van Alstyne, Texas, for the 

discussion of the proposed fiscal year 2021 - 2022 budget for the 

City of Van Alstyne, Texas. 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 

budget by not more than $432,310 or 24.80%, and of that amount, 

$117,911 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to 

the tax roll this year. 
 

Jennifer Gould 

City Clerk 

City of Van Alstyne 
 

 

 

 

 


